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Ludlow Rotary Tree of Light to Shine as a Beacon of Remembrance 
 
Once again, this Christmas, the Ludlow Rotary Club offers everyone the 
opportunity to shine a light in memory of a loved one, to celebrate a special 
occasion or to send good wishes to friends or family by making a dedication and 
donation.  
 
A Tree of Light, organised by the town’s Rotarians, has been part of the Ludlow 
Christmas for almost two decades. 
 
At 6.45pm on Friday 22 November members of the public are invited to join a 
torch light procession led by the Rocksprings Community Choir across the 
Market Square to the Tree of Light, located in Castle Gardens. The Tree of Light 
will be switched on at 7pm by the Mayor of Ludlow, Councillor Beverley Waite, 
and the tree will remain lit until Twelfth Night on 6 January.  

Forms containing full information on how to submit a dedication may be obtained 
from St Laurence’s Parish Church, Nock Deighton Estate Agents or downloaded 
from www.ludlowrotaryclub.org.uk.  
 
All dedications received by 13 December will be published in the Christmas 
edition of the Ludlow Advertiser. A complete list of dedications received by 
Twelfth Night will be recorded on the Ludlow Rotary Club website. 

A minimum donation of £5 per dedication is invited with all funds received 
earmarked by Ludlow Rotary Club for local community projects. Last year almost 
£800 was raised through the Tree of Light. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.ludlowrotaryclub.org.uk/


Editorial Notes 
 
The following photo may be used with the arXcle: 
 

 
    The Tree of Light in 2023 with each 
      Light represenBng a dedicaBon 
 
 
 
For further informaBon 
 
Barry Forrester  
Tel: 01584 878872 / 07786 078470 
Email: forrester.ludlow@gmail.com 
 


